Adam Turner

From: Lionel Spiro <lbspiro@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 9:.03 PM
To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy cell tower

Dear Members of MV Commission:

| write to request that a decision NOT be made to approve the present AT & T proposal, at least until further study and
consideration of alternative solutions.

The present temporary tower, though somewhat higher than the never approved but grandfathered tower, is, in my
opinion,
a good compromise from the much higher and equipment laden towers originally proposed several years ago.

| ask that the Commission request alternative proposals

Perhaps the present “temporary “ tower could become permanent as is. This could be supplemented by a tower within
the silo at Katama Farm which would give good coverage to Katama as well as the south and westerly parts of
Chappaquiddick.

Areas still not served well could be covered by some much lower distributed antennas on top of existing utility poles
with

another one or two on Trustees property to cover the beaches as needed.

Another solution would be a system of distributerd antennas which | believe work elsewhere on MV where towns and
residents had the same aesthetic concerns that many of us on Chappy have. Some of these discreet units could be
placed on TTOR Land which | believe comprises almost 28% of Chappy’s land mass.

I hope that many others write letters and e mails asking that the Commission proceed with caution.

I would finally like to thank the members of the Commission for your generous and unpaid time consuming public
service.

Sincerely yours,
Lionel Spiro

21 Old Pocha Road
Edgartown, MA 02539




